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Last Day of School 

 

Thursday, June 14th​ is the last day of school.  Students will 
be dismissed at ​11:30. ​ Bag lunches will be provided. 

Happy Summer! 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 
As the end of year rapidly approaches it is with great sadness 
that I share with you two members of the SA community that 

are retiring.  
 

Joanne Carey & Sue Mack  
 

We will also miss 
 Erin Webster, Dianna Leclerc, Tamarra Lessor, Joannie 

Wales, and Philip Stetson. 
 

They will all be greatly missed!  We wish them all well as they 
embark on new adventures.  

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Report Cards 

 
 

Report cards will be going home on the last day of school, 
June 14th​. 

If your child is not present, then their report card will be 
mailed home. 

Dance for 4th & 5th Grade 

 
Who:​ 4/5 SA Students, Teachers and Families 
What:​ Spring Dance 
When: ​Friday, June 8th, 6:00-7:00pm 
Where:​ SA Cafeteria 

Games, live music and refreshments.  Parent 
Chaperones are welcome. Please feel free to send in 

some cookies or cupcakes.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  
 ​ ​School Expectations 

 
Be Safe 

Be Responsible 
Be Respectful 
Do Your Best 

 
Bee Card Winners 

 

 
May 30th 

Mrs. Sells surprised student with an overflowing recycling 
bin of BEE cards. She praised student for their 

exemplary work on SA school expectations and handed 
out prizes to 20 student bee card recipients. 

 ​~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Library Books 

 
Return your library books  

 



 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Dance for  4th/5th grade 
Friday, June 8th 
6:00pm - 7:00pm 
SA Cafeteria 
 
5th Grade End of Year Trip 
Monday, June 11th 
Shelburne Farms 
 
5th Grade Banquet (Graduation) 
Tuesday, June 12th 
5:30pm - 7:00pm / Parents arrive at 6:30pm 
SA Cafeteria 
 
Last Day of Afterschool 
Wednesday, June 13th 
 
Last Day of School  
Thursday, June 14th / 11:30 dismissal 
Bag lunches will be provided 
 
First Day of School  
Wednesday, August 29th  
Wednesday dismissal time 1:50 
Kindergarten first three days dismissal at 11:30 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We wish everyone a great summer. 
 

We will see you in August! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Registration is now open for the 2018-2019 school year 
for Burlington Kids at the Sustainability Academy. 
Registration packets can be picked up and returned into 
Phil’s box in the main office. You can also pick up a 
registration packed at B-Kids central office located at 150 
Colchester Ave. 
  
We still have some open spots, but anticipate reaching 
capacity before the end of the school year. Any 
registration packets we receive after we are full will be 
placed on a wait list in the case that enrolled students 
attend limited days or withdraw their application. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any 
questions or concerns. Have a fantastic and relaxing 
summer!  
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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